
I-353-001

FHWA, WSDOT, and the City of Seattle appreciate receiving your

comments on the 2004 Cut-and-Cover Tunnel Alternative. The alignment

for the Cut-and-Cover Tunnel Alternative has been refined in the Final

EIS. The lead agencies have identified the Bored Tunnel Alternative as

the preferred alternative due to its ability to best meet the project’s

identified purposes and needs and the support it has received from

diverse interests. Because the project has evolved since comments were

submitted in 2004, please refer to the Final EIS for current information.

 

I-353-002

After the 2004 Draft EIS was issued, numerous comments were received

relating to the visual impacts and other negative effects of the Battery

Street Flyover Detour. As the design plans for the Cut-and-Cover Tunnel

and the Elevated Structure Alternatives evolved, the Battery Street

Flyover Detour was eliminated.

 

I-353-003

WSDOT is currently preparing a claims process that would address any

damage to property directly related to the Bored Tunnel Alternative. This

information will be given to individual property owners that may be

affected by the project. WSDOT plans to install an array of monitoring

equipment to alert the construction team of any settlement which would

be used in the claims process.

Please refer to the Final EIS Appendix L, Economics Discipline Report,

where you will find discussion related the potential economic effects of

the project. WSDOT cannot speculate as to how the various factors that

influence property values will come together at some future time.
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